
M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
Date:  April 20, 2023 
 
To:  eliseo Residents, Family Members and Employees 
 
From: R Kevin McFeely, President & CEO 
 
Re:  COVID Update  
 
 
It is with sadness I inform you that our not so nice friend COVID has come 
back to eliseo. We learned yesterday one of our residents in Assisted Living 
tested positive for COVID.  
 
Visitations and admissions will continue along with group programming and 
communal dining in Assisted Living. As per the most recent guidelines, staff 
members will continue to utilize appropriate PPE, which includes wearing 
masks. We also ask that all visitors wear masks but if you are experiencing 
cold-like symptoms, we encourage you to postpone your visit.  
   
If have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of our 
Department Directors. 

Thank you. 


